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Dear Parent/Guardian,

DMUSD has purchased DreamBox Learning’s Math Program, a supplemental, online, Intelligent Adaptive
Learning ™ program that helps all students develop conceptual understanding, procedural skills, and
learn how to apply mathematical concepts through problem solving. Because of the program’s adaptive
qualities, it is critical that parents do not help their children work on his/her DreamBox assignments.
The system will adapt to the appropriate math level for each child and will provide lessons based on
his/her needs. Students may only complete 5 - 8 lessons per week.

Your student can access DreamBox Learning from any computer, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week using
this link:

https://play.dreambox.com/login/ufzn/carmeldms

DreamBox is an online program — there’s no software to download! All you need is a high-speed
Internet connection and Adobe Flash. Adobe Flash is free and is included with many Internet browsers.

To access DreamBox on iPad, go to http://www.dreambox.com/ipad, or search for “DreamBox Math” in
the App Store. When prompted in the app, use this School Code:

ufzn/carmeldms

Review your student’s academic progress with a DreamBox Parent Account. Please follow these steps
to create your free Parent Account:

Go to https://play.dreambox.com/login/ufzn/carmeldms

Have your student login to their profile just as they would at school.

Click Setup Parent Access at the bottom of the page.

Follow instructions to create a new login and password.

Read Terms of Use and Privacy Policy.

Click “Submit”.
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Log into your home account after set up:

1. Go to http://play.dreambox.com

2. Enter your email address and password.

3. To see student progress, click the “Parent Dashboard” button

If you have any questions about accessing DreamBox, please contact DreamBox Client Care by calling
them at 877-451-7845 (weekdays 7am to 5pm, Pacific Time), or email support @dreambox.com. If you
have questions about the use of DreamBox as a supplemental component of your child’s mathematics
instruction, please contact your child’s teacher or principal.

Sincerely,
Carmel Del Mar School



